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Congratulations on an Incredible Recruitment!
Hi Ladies!

I hope each of you had a sweet start to your year and are
enjoying being back on campus in our community. I
wanted to thank each of you for all the time, care, and
energy you put into Recruitment to make it so successful!
Every woman receiving this newsletter played a part in the
process, and we are so grateful. I am excited for the year
ahead and blessed to be a part of this community!

If you know of any women who are interested in
Continuous Open Bidding (COB) please have them email
me at tcupanhellvpro@gmail.com and I would love to get
them added to the interest list.

Go Greek and Go Frogs!
Katherine Gatti, VP of Recruitment Operations

Panhellenic Exec Elections
​Application Opens Sept 20

The 2021 Panhellenic Executive Board application
will open on Engage on September 20th and stay
open until October 20th! This is an amazing
leadership experience that allows you to be a
part of something more than just your own
chapter and make real change in our Panhellenic
community! The Panhellenic Executive Board has
eight positions available: President, VP of
Management, VP of Recruitment Operations, VP
of Recruitment Programming, VP of Finance and
Administration, VP of Member Development, VP of
Public Relations, and VP of Service and
Philanthropy.

Prerequisites include:
Must be in good standing and holding
regular membership within a NPC affiliated
chapter

mailto:tcupanhellvpro@gmail.com


Be a full time undergraduate student at TCU
Have and maintain at least a 3.0 cumulative
GPA
Not serve on their own chapter's executive
board for the duration of their term
Must be able to serve a complete term (one
calendar year) meaning they may not study
abroad or graduate any earlier than
December 2022

Some positions have additional prerequisites.
Please reach out to the VP of Management,
Brooke Eigenheer (tcupanhellvpm@gmail.com)
for more information regarding the application
process, how to get connected to current officers,
or about what to expect being a part of
Panhellenic Exec!

Important September and October
Panhellenic Dates:

Sept 13: Panhellenic Scholarship Application Open
Sept 1: Hump Night @ NPHC pillars 7:00pm
Sept 12: New Member Symposium @1:00pm-4:00pm
Sept 14: Virtual Career Center Workshop @5:00pm
Sept 27: Freckled Foodie @5:00pm
Sept 28: Circle of Sisterhood Meeting @BLUU Room Beck & Green Conference
room 8:00pm
Sept 29: Speed Dating with Exec @8pm
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